
From: Yolanda Winstead [mailto:Yolanda.Winstead@greyco.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 12:49 PM 
To: Trey Price <Trey.Price@floridahousing.org> 
Cc: Tanya Eastwood <Tanya.Eastwood@greyco.com>; Will Eckstein <Will.Eckstein@greyco.com>; 
Campbell Brown <Campbell.Brown@greyco.com> 
Subject: Comments Regarding Rule Chapter 67-21 
 
Mr. Price, 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment during the 2018 Rule Development Process.   Attached 
please find Greystone Affordable Development’s comments to FHFC’s 2-16-18 draft of Rule Chapter 67-
21, FAC.  We would be glad to discuss our concerns further if there are any questions.   
 
 
 
Yolanda Winstead | Vice President of Finance 
Greystone Affordable Development | www.greycoaffordabledev.com |www.greyco.com 
4205 Lake Boone Trail, Suite 209, Raleigh, NC 27607-3080 
yolanda.winstead@greyco.com |o: 919.573.7517 m: 984.209.2574 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * 
NOTICE: This e-mail and any attachments contain confidential information that may be legally privileged. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, retransmit, print, copy, use or disseminate it. 
Please immediately notify us by return e-mail and delete it. If this e-mail contains a forwarded e-mail or 
is a reply to a prior email, the contents may not have been produced by the sender and therefore we are 
not responsible for its contents.  
 
This notice is automatically appended to each e-mail. It is the recipient's responsibility to take measures 
to ensure that this e-mail is virus free, and no responsibility is accepted by Greystone for any loss or 
damage arising in any way from its use.  
* * * * * * * * * * * 
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